
South Tahoe Chamber sponsors
City Council candidate forum
The  South  Tahoe  Chamber  of  Commerce  will  be  hosting  a
community City Council Candidates Forum on Oct. 19 at 5:30pm
at the library on Rufus Allen Boulevard.

This  structured  forum  will  provide  each  candidate  the
opportunity for opening and closing remarks and explain their
position on several local issues. Immediately following the
closing remarks portion of the forum, time will be allocated
for the audience and the candidates to discuss additional
items not covered during the forum.

This event is free and all community members and City Council
candidates are welcome to attend.

If you have questions, call (530) 544.7412.
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